From:

Sent: 04 March 2019 16:46

To: Hope, Obote

Cc:

Subject: Objection to ref 2019/0532/P

RE: 2019/0532/P
To Whom It May Concern,

I would like to object to proposed building work as | am seriously concerned about increased traffic/congestion on
adjacent streets. Specifically, lorries and other cars are a danger to kids attending Hall School.

Regards,
Annabel Hodin
of 12 Eton Avenue, NW3 3EH



